
Jan 08, 2010 News Release:

Annandale Race Moved to Hackensack, Mn on Birch 
Lake for January 16th, 2010

Pleasant Lake Ice in Annandale doesn’t have enough ice.

We have the option to cancel or Move.

We drilled 9 holes in Pleasant Lake last night and the best ice is 12 inches in 

the track area and there is 8 inches in the parking area.

There is 4 inches of slush ice on top that is basically frozen snow ice and no 

strength!

We will move to Birch Lake in Hackensack, Mn.

We did get our DNR permit this morning and I just talked to the Sheriffs 

office and we will finalize that paperwork next week.

Get your rooms at the Americinn in Pequot Lakes.

Their number is 1-218-568-8400.

They have told us they have rooms for Friday and Saturday Night.

Make sure they note you as NSSR as we are working on a discounted Rate.

The Country Inn and the Northern Lights Casino in Walker are full on 

Saturday Nights as of now and the Country Inn has some rooms for Friday 

Night in Walker.

There is an Americinn in Walker also, but I have not checked with them.

Hackensack is a go!

Let others know.

Call Ron Bray @ 612.360.1280 or Stacy Bray @ 763.753.2261 or email with 

Questions.

Thanks!

Ron


